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To:  All Media 

Date:  11 March 2016 

For immediate attention 

 

A call to all National Senior Certificate (NSC) candidates to register for examinations 

Limpopo Department of Education calls all the NSC candidates to register to write examination 
in November 2016 on or before the 15th March 2016. This call refers to all the candidates in the 
following categories: 

• First time full-time candidates: These candidate register at their schools in a forms 
that indicate they are writing the NSC examination for the first time. 

• Repeat full-time candidates: They also register at their schools on separate forms that 
will indicate they are repeating the NSC examination. 

• Part-time candidates: These candidates register at the nearest Circuit offices and will 
be allocated identified schools for their examinations. 

Irrespective of institutions they are writing from including the private one, Part-time candidates 
are all advised to register with government and government approved centers across the 
Province. There is no fee paid to register for examinations. 

The Department recently completed registration of the Amended Senior Certificate candidates 
who write examinations in May and June for this year. These candidates are reminded to go to 
their centres and verify their registration status. This will include checking if their names are 
captured correctly and if indeed the subjects they register for appear correctly. The verification 
takes place on the 22 – 31 March 2016. This will be followed by the finalization of the final 
examination schedule. 

The Department wishes all candidates the best in their schooling work. 
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Issued by Communication Services 

Contact: Dr Naledzani Rasila 

Cell: 072 747 3078 

Tell: 015 290 9347 
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